
Weekly Memo

Upcoming Dates

June 21st National Indigenous Peoples Day

June 26th Last day of school – Report cards 
Happy Summer!

Monday June 10th – Friday June 14th

Mon, June 10 Happy Monday!  

Tues, June 11
Mme Apland and Mme Grant are offsite for 
Meetings in the afternoon. 
Mme Monica Teacher in Charge

Wed, June 12 Happy Wednesday!

Thurs, June 13

District Track Meet for those that qualified –
Rotary Bowl
Mme Apland is offsite today.
Mme Grant Admin in charge.

Fri, June 14 Hot Lunch - Subway



Parent Corner

Vancouver Island Regional Library (North), FREE Movie 
Matinees:
• June 27th @ 2pm, Barbie

Canadian Mental Health Association:  
• Navigating summer stress: Tips for managing anxiety as 

school ends, https://cmha.ca/news/navigating-summer-
stress/

Track and Field

Ribbons from the Zone Mee arrived today!  They will be sorted 
by our amazing Mme Izzy and placed in teacher’s mailboxes to 
be given out by early next week.  Good luck to all our students 
who qualified and will be participating at the District Meet on 
Thursday June 13th!

Band Concert Accolades

Thank you M. Bamford and Divisions 15,16 and 17 for treating 
our staff, students and parents to a fabulous band concert. 

Congratulations to our students for taking on the challenge of  
learning to play an instrument this year.  Bravo les amis!

https://cmha.ca/news/navigating-summer-stress/
https://cmha.ca/news/navigating-summer-stress/


Pride Season

Historically, we celebrate Pride Month in June. 
The Government of Canada has announced “Pride Season” 
from June to September.
Pride Season is a term that refers to the wide range of Pride 
events that take place over the summer (June to September) 
when LGBTQ2+ communities and allies come together to 
spotlight the resilience, celebrate the talent, and recognize 
the contributions of LGBTQ2+ communities.

Inclusion in Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools is based on the 
principles of respect, acceptance, safety, and equity. It is the 
recognition and honouring of diversity and valuing the 
contributions of all members of our school communities. 

The Board of Education of School District No. 68 recognize 
that visible and invisible diversities exist and therefore is 
committed to creating an inclusive environment for all who 
learn and work in Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools. The 
Board affirms that a learning environment that reflects 
diversity, inclusivity, and equity is essential in supporting the 
highest levels of individual growth and achievement.

This year, Nanaimo’s Pride Parade is Sunday, June 9 at 11 a.m.  
NLPS will have a school Bus in the parade again this year. The 
Parade starts near the old Fire Hall and ends at Muffeo Sutton 
Park.  We hope to see you there!



What is happening at Ecole Hammond Bay:

Releasing of the Butterflies
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